
Welcome

Dear All,

It has been a busy start to the term and the time has flown!

We bid a sad farewell to Mr Daplyn from Marley class and wish him 

all the best in his new career. We warmly welcome Miss Kosla to 

the Thakeham family, we’re sure you will all make her feel at home!

Exciting news! Your uniform provider Sussex Uniforms has now 

rebranded to Monkhouse Schoolwear. You can now shop at 

monkhouse.com for a fantastic online shopping experience and 

simple ordering.

If your child has celebrated any achievements outside of school, 

please email them into the office for our Time to Shine section! 

Please do check our Local Adverts section as there is lots of 

information about half term activities, days out, talks etc.

Have a fantastic half-term & we’ll see you again on Monday 19th

February.

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Bradley (Beatles)
Elsie (Beatles)
Olive (Marley)

Whole of Marley 
class!

Aria (Franklin)
Whole of Marley 

Class!

Arlo (Wonder)
Jake (Wonder)

Logan (Franklin)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Beatles Class: 97%

Wonder Class: 98%

Marley Class: 96%

Franklin Class: 95%

Our School Values

CARE – COURAGE – AMBITION – RESPECT – ENJOYMENT

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Year 5/6 Netball Taster

School Council Cake Sale
Our School Council have begun their Enterprise Project. They started with just £5 and have 

already made it grow! Last week, our School Council spent their Tuesday morning baking and 

decorating cakes for us all to enjoy. They raised £75.25 for the school. Their next project will be 

a Games Session on Red Nose Day, where they will continue to make that £5 grow. They are 

wanting to buy the children more play equipment for their break and lunchtimes. Well done and 

thank you to: Austin, Logan, Holly, Gabrielle, Sevren and Neola.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

SAFER INTERNET DAY – TUESDAY 6th FEBRUARY

Thakeham Primary School had an assembly on Internet Safety Day . The Digital 

leaders (James, Rudee, Gabrielle and Eloise) ran the assembly. They were 

talking about what phones, computers and much more Electronics looked like 

then and what they look like now.

They also talked about who you should tell if something goes wrong and how to 

be safe on the Internet.

What Franklin class and Marley class have been doing for Internet Safety Day is 

who you should tell if you ever come across something that you feel is not right 

and they were answering situations that could happen to someone on the 

internet and they were doing a ten question Internet Safety Day quiz.

What Beatle and Wonder class have been doing for Internet safety Day is a 

Powerpoint on Mo and Jo

Dimi says “You should only play on your device with your parents or a 

supervisor watching you”. They were also saying do not buy stuff online with 

their parents card or cash.

Written by Thakeham Reporters Charlie & Daniel.
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Dates for Your Diary

• 12th-16th February: Half Term

• 22nd February: World Thinking Day

(any pupil who is part of the Girlguiding/Scouting so Rainbows, Brownies,

Guides, Beavers,Cubs & Scouts are welcome to wear their uniforms to

school)

• 22nd February: Parents Evening

• 27th February: Parents Evening

• 6th March: Class Photos

• 7th March: World Book Day

• 15th March: Red Nose Day

• 28th March: FoTS Easter Fun/End of term

• 29th March-12th April: Spring Break

• 15th April: Summer term starts

Inset Days 2023/2024

Monday 22nd July 2024

Tuesday 23rd July 2024
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Improvement Works – Storrington Library

Green improvement works are underway at Storrington Library. This exciting project will see the library 

building become more energy efficient with works including improved insulation, new windows, doors and 

rooflights, a new air source heat pump and smart metering. To ensure that this project can be undertaken 

as quickly, safely and efficiently as possible, Storrington library will be closed for four weeks from Monday 

5th February and is expected to reopen at 9.00am on Monday 4th March.

During the temporary closure, a limited library service will operate from Chanctonbury Leisure Centre: 

Green Improvement Works at Storrington Library. This will include a book collection service and regular 

under 5’s events including Rhyme Time on Tuesdays 10.45-11.15am and Toddler Time on Thursdays 10-

10.30am. 

Alternatively, library members can use any West Sussex Library. The nearest branch is Pulborough, 

which is open Monday-Wednesday 1pm-5pm and Thursday-Saturday 9am-1pm. It is free to join the 

library and can be done in person or online: Join the Library - West Sussex

https://arena.westsussex.gov.uk/-/storrington-green-improvements
https://arena.westsussex.gov.uk/-/pulborough-library#/?location=Pulborough%20Library
https://arena.westsussex.gov.uk/protected/join-the-library









